
We are opposed to SB 1575.  This bill PAVES the way for residential growth on valuable 
farmland areas outside the urban growth boundary (UGB).  The UGB has been 
established after extensive public hearings, and is based on SB 100 which protects 
Oregon farmland and open space from the wastrels of the land (as Governor Tom 
McCall would have said). 
  
Please join the majority of Oregonians who want to preserve farmland and open space. 
  
Virginia and Brian Horler 
 


